
 

EXECUTIVE SECRETARY’S REPORT 

 

 

Hello everyone, 

 

I hope everyone is well and that you’re enjoying the Spring weather we’ve been having.  I just wanted to 
mention a few things: 

*Charlotte has it’s first Russian-speaking meeting!  This is exciting because it enables us to serve a 
growing community that needs the Program.  It’s called EuropAA and it meets on Saturday nights.  More 
information can be found on our website, charlotteaa.org. 

*I personally want to thank the anonymous member who left a sizeable donation in our donations box a 
couple of months ago.  It brightened the day of everyone who works here.  What a surprise! 

*I know I say it every go around, but it is VERY IMPORTANT when sending a contribution to Intergroup that 
the group’s name is visible on the check/money order as we do not have access to the list of group 
numbers given out by AAWS.  Each time a group’s name isn’t on the check, we must contact AAWS and 
have them look it up for us.  Please talk to your Treasurer and ensure that this is done.  Thanks! 

*If anyone attends the local District meetings, please have your DCM contact us to be sure that the 
information we have for mailing donations is correct.  Many groups and members call our office to get 
that information, and it’s important that it stays up to date.  We can be reached at 704-377-0244 or 
ann@charlotteaa.org. 

*If your group isn’t meeting for any reason (holiday, electrical outage, construction/work at the church, 
etc.), please call our office and let us know so we can put a temporary note on your meeting’s listing.  It’s 
important that all listings are accurate.  704-377-0244 

* Finally, we are still looking for members to be of service on our after-hours phone lines.  This is a shared 
responsibility with 5 men and 5 women on call each week.  Please call us for more information  704-377-
0244. 

 

Thank you so much for all you do! 

 

Ann 
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